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Hello,

It's that time of year again.  We are anticipating a large snow storm in the Park and it has been
estimated to bring between a 18 and 24 inches of snow between tomorrow and Wednesday
night. Over the next few days some of the highs will only be in the low 30's and the lows will
be in the teens.  

Please come prepared.  Bring chains, extra clothing, extra food, and anything else you need
such a medication etc. .

We will do all we can to keep the roads open and stay ahead of the storm.  

As a reminder - DO NOT LEAVE YOUR VEHICLE PARKED ON THE ROAD.  We know
that some do not have good parking off the road but we can't have anyone parking on the
road.  You can park in the parking area  next to the basketball court and across from the
dumpster. Remember the snow plow can't stop quickly when it's on ice so if you are walking
and see the plow coming, get out of the way. 

On behalf of the Board we would like to wish all of you a Happy Thanksgiving.  

Wanda
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